
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th December 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be holding our Christmas party for all the children on Wednesday, 14th December.   

Children can come dressed in party clothes for the whole day. If you would like to send in either  

a few crisps, buns or some fruit with your child, we will share party food in the afternoon.   

 

Santa will be visiting Dragons and Bears in the afternoon, and Eagles will exchange their Secret  

Santa presents on this day. 

 

 
Your teachers! 

 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 


